
Better Schools

There is general agreement in Wokingham and West Berkshire that our local
schools need some more money. Just before Parliament was dissolved for the
election, the government published proposals for fairer funding. The idea is
to narrow the gap between the best financed and the worst financed schools by
changing the formula for financing them.

I look forward to the government’s response to the consultation, as there
could be improvements to the formula they proposed. I argued the case for
more cash in the last Parliament.

It will be important in the new Parliament to find additional money for
education in the years ahead to benefit all state schools. We want good
provision for teachers and for all the support staff and buildings it takes
to provide a good education. This can come from the proceeds of growth, as
tax revenues rise with a growing economy. The best tax collector is growth
and success. Often the worst tax collector is higher tax rates, which may
curb growth and lead to loss of revenue if ill judged.

I will take the argument to Parliament if elected to find more money overall
for schools, and to offer a better share to the lowly funded areas ike
Wokingham and west Berkshire.
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